
What are Quantifiable Benefits?

The California Department of Water Resources (DWR) requires that all IRWM projects result in 
two quantifiable benefits, which include but are not limited to the following examples: 

• Amount of water produced, saved, or recycled
• Types and amounts of water quality improvement provided, and the amount of water treated or improved
• Amount of energy produced or saved, and amount of greenhouse gases avoided
• Environmental benefits provided, such as types of species and their numbers benefitted, acreage of

habitat or floodplain improved, restored, or protected, amount of flow provided, or habitat units restored
or protected

Participate in these Workshops to successfully maximize project benefits and
position for the FINAL round of Prop 84 Grant Funding. 
The San Diego Integrated Regional Water Management (IRWM) Program is looking for integrated 
solutions to the Region’s water management issues. In April 2015, we will be accepting applications 
for the Final Round of Prop 84 IRWM Grant Funding. Bring your questions and project ideas to the 
Integration Workshop. Following project submittal and scoring, we will host a Scoring Workshop to 
solicit public input on project scores and priorities.

You’re invited to the San Diego IRWM 
Prop 84 Grant Workshops

Integration Workshop
(Joint meeting with  

Regional Advisory Committee)

Wednesday April 1, 2015
9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.

San Diego County Water Authority 
4677 Overland Ave.

San Diego, CA 92123

Scoring Workshop
(Joint meeting with  

Regional Advisory Committee)

Wednesday May 6, 2015
9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.

San Diego County Water Authority 
4677 Overland Ave.

San Diego, CA 92123

Want to be considered for Prop 84 Grant funding?
Log on to the online Project Database (http://irwm.rmcwater.com/sd/login.php)  

and submit your project before April 22, 2015!

For more information regarding the San Diego IRWM Program, please visit www.sdirwmp.org
or contact IRWM Program Manager Mark Stadler at mstadler@sdcwa.org or 858.522.6735

Projects must meet minimum requirements of the San Diego IRWM Plan and provide  
two quantifiable benefits to be considered for the Region’s application package. 

Questions about the Project Database? Contact Crystal Benham — cbenham@rmcwater.com


